
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lou Coulton [mailto:lou.coulton@activ8.net.au]  
Sent: Friday, 25 January 2019 11:30 AM 
To: Records Officer 
Subject: Road names 
 
Hi, 
I would like to suggest the following names for consideration for the road that runs due north off 
Homeleigh Drive: 
 
White Gum Drive, 
Biruu Gaba (aboriginal for distant mountain) 
Shawn’s Creek Road.  
 
Might I say that we residents of this road feel that it is long overdue to be recognised.  
 
Thanking you 
Lou Coulton 
37 Homeleigh Drive.  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


